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Calloway, Philip 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 8:44 AM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: 14-1297 
Attachments: 350235.html 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 2/8/2016 

Re: R.H. Gallagher 
717CreeksideDr 

Lancaster, OH 43130 , 

Docketing Case No.: 14-1297 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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From: n5554t@yahoo.com 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Re: RGAL020516LU 
Received: 2/5/2016 3:20:59 PM 
Message: 
Thank you very much Mr. Rhodes. 
Rod Gallagher 

From:"ContactThePUGO@puc.state.oh.us" <ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us> 
To: n5554t@yahoo.com 
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2016 12:11 PM 
Subject: RGAL020516LU 

Dear R.H. Gallagher: 

Your email regarding FirstEnergy's electric security plan (ESP) was received in the office of 
Chairman Andre T. Porter. He asked that I respond to your correspondence. 

On August 4, 2014, FirstEnergy filed an application to establish an ESP for the period of June 
1, 2016 through May 31, 2019. In the application, FirstEnergy proposed to secure all supply 
needed for its standard service offer (SSO) customers through a competitive bidding process. 

The PUCO is currently reviewing the utility's application. The procedural schedule has been 
amended to allow parties to address additional issues that have arisen in the case. A 
prehearing conference took place on June 2, 2015, and PUCO staff filed its testimony on 
August 14, 2015. An evidentiary hearing began on August 31, 2015, at the PUCO offices. 

Local public hearings were scheduled in the company's service area to provide consumers with 
an opportunity to express their views regarding FirstEnergy's electric security plan application. 
In addition, your comments have been added to the official case docket for FirstEnergy's case, 
14-1297-EL-SSO. All documents pertaining to the case are available on the PUCO website by 
clicking the link to "Docketing Information System (DIS)" and entering the case number in the 
search field. 

Should you have any additional utility-related questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
PUCO Call Center at (800) 686-PUCO (7826) or visit our website. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher R. Rhodes 
Senior Counsel 
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department 
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